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Four Corners Football Club

RETURN TO PLAY PROTOCOL


Four Corners FC is excited to return to the pitch. Things will be a little different but we all will have the chance to return to the game we love to play! 

We will be following our “Return to Play Protocol” to keep all Players, Staff and Families as safe as possible. The following safety measures have been implemented for the coming Fall Season and will be in effect until further notice:

· All Coaches, Assistant Coaches, Managers, BOD members and Field Marshalls/Volunteers must wear masks during any training sessions or games at the fields, or while interacting with players/families.

· All Coaches, Club staff, volunteers, players and parents are to check their own temperature before arriving at the fields.  If any person is feeling unwell, been unwell, has a temperature of 100.4 or they experience any symptoms, then they asked to stay home.  Communication should be made with their Team Manager and/or Coach in the first instance.

· Players, parents and all club staff should wash their hands before arriving at the fields and use a personal hand sanitizer as and when required.

· Players will bring their own ball & water bottle to each session; there should be no sharing of personal equipment.  Players are asked to ensure that their personal equipment is properly sanitized after every session.
· Club equipment will be disinfected along with all goals before, during and after each Training Sessions and Games.  Only the Coach, Assistant Coach or Manager should handle any of the club/coach equipment used in the sessions; cones, moving of goals etc.
· Players to bring an alternative uniform top to wear if the coach requests it during a training session as training bibs will not be permitted yet; all players should arrive in their grey practice top and black shorts.

· Players will be required to carry with them always their Club Player ID Card.

· Drills during Training Sessions will be social distanced.

· No Hi 5's, Handshakes, Fist Bumps or intentional physical contact.

· All Player equipment like Back Packs and water bottles will be placed 6 ft apart to conform to Social Distancing.
· Any Communication to Players will be done whilst observing Social Distance Guidelines.
· 1 Parent per Training Player will be allowed on Sidelines. In addition, Parents will need to Social Distance and wear a mask while attending training or games at NERP.  If this is not followed; Parents will be asked to wait in their car until training is complete for their child.

· No Team snacks or drinks will be allowed.

· If the session has a lightening delay or rain delay, all players must exit the fields and go to their vehicles and wait for further instructions from their Team manager and/or coach in their group chat.  

We know this will look a little “different” but we are confident that with the cooperation, support and a coordinated effort by all of our Parents, Staff and Players we can make it through this time and continue to train and play the game we love in a safe environment.
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